
 

 

 

 

 

Birches First School 

Birches Avenue 

Codsall 

WV8 2JG 

 

19 October 2023 

 

Dear All 

Re: Harvest Festival Donations 2023 

Thank you so much for your generous support during this year’s Harvest Festival season. The 
amount of food/toiletries donated by your school was  35KG 

Your support at this time of year is so significant in helping us to deliver nutritional, varied 
food and toiletry parcels that nourish both adults and children across Wolverhampton and 
nearby communities. 
 
One of our drivers recently delivered a parcel to a single lady, who said she was embarrassed 
to ask for help but was persuaded by her neighbour. She said she would rather feed her little 
dog and go hungry herself. She asked him to pass on her thanks to everyone who supports 
The Well for their kindness and generosity.  
 
In showing love and kindness to others, may you in return, know the love, joy and peace that 
comes from Jesus, the source of all hope and a certain future. 
 
If you wish to know more about our work, or would like to know how you can support us in 
other ways, do connect with us via our website, where you can sign up to our newsletter and 
link to our Social Media pages: www.thewellwolverhampton.co.uk 
 
God Bless You 
 

Gary & Caroline 

 
Gary & Caroline Price 
Project leaders 

 
 
 

http://www.thewellwolverhampton.co.uk/

